Hannah Freeman

Headteacher

Old Tye Avenue, Biggin Hill TN16 3LY
01959 575 846
www.bigginhillprimary.com
admin@bigginhillps.com

13th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
ion Oubreach

In response to our SEN and Wellbeing survey, the inclusion team is very excited to be able to
offer 6 outreach sessions across this academic year. The sessions will be delivered by myself,
Miss Knott and Mrs Sargeant on a Wednesday morning, repeated virtually on a Thursday
evening and a recording uploaded to our Inclusion Padlet (accessible via our website).

This is a fantastic opportunity to access information, strategies and support techniques, as
well as a chance to meet other families with similar experiences. There will also be plenty of
time for questions and a conversation with a member of the Inclusion team whilst drinking
tea and coffee with a sweet treat thrown in!

There are currently 3 sessions planned:

® Promoting independence and resilience
o Wellbeing and Anxiety
® Managing Transitions

We want to tailor these sessions as much as possible to the needs of our families, therefore |
would be grateful if you could follow https://forms.gle/TE1Sglw2LrBdDcnx7 to complete the
anonymous survey in order for us to gain your views and opinions on the other 3 sessions
we have available to offer.

There will be information to follow once we have finalised the outreach programme.

Session one will be ‘Promoting Independence and Resilience’ on Wednesday 6th October
9.00 - 10.30

We hope to see you there!

Best wishes,

Kate Lawrence

Kate Lawrence
Deputy Headteacher and Inclusion Lead
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